
 
 

 

 

 

February 8, 2023 

At this time, we are aware that no CTE concentrators were submitted for the 2021-22 school 

year. We have been working extensively with our SIS to determine the reason for the errors. The 

issue has been resolved and we should be correct for the 2022-23 snapshot. 

If you have any questions, please let me know.  

Sincerely, 

 

Steve Stoppelmoor 

C-FC Principal 

 


